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ASA GROUP

Notice of Group Company Name Change

We are pleased to inform you that with effect from October 1, 2025, Aoyama Sogo Accounting
Office Singapore Pte Ltd, a member of the ASA Group, and its Singapore group companies will be

changing their legal names as set out below:

With these changes, we look to further improve on our delivery of services to you.
We truly appreciate your continued support and business.

This brief note serves as the official announcement.

August 2025
Group Representatives Kazuhiro Matsuzawa
Masaki Aguni

Old name New Name

Aoyama Sogo Accounting Office Singapore Pte Ltd ASA Professionals Singapore Pte. Ltd.

Aoyama Sogo Outsourcing Service Pte. Ltd. ASA Professionals Outsourcing Pte. Ltd.

Aoyama Sogo Company Secretarial Services Pte. Ltd. | ASA Professionals CoSecretary Pte. Ltd.

Aoyama Sogo Tax Services Pte. Ltd. ASA Professionals Tax Pte. Ltd.
ASA Professionals Pte. Ltd. ASA Professionals Corporate Ops Pte. Ltd.

3¢ No changes in address or phone number

Background
To better serve clients as an international accounting firm, we are adopting the “ASA” brand
aiming for a better global recognition. The term “Professionals” reflects our dedication to specialist

expertise and the strength of our multi-disciplinary team.

Guidance
Invoices, contracts and other documents will be updated progressively to reflect the new names.
All services and contract terms will remain the same; existing agreements continue to be valid.

Our email address domain will be changed with effect from October 1, 2025.

Inquiries:

General Affairs Dept. - PR pr@asa-group.jp



